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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Exceptional display of railway station cancellations 
 
Members of The Royal Philatelic Society London were treated to an ‘exceptional display’ of Great 
Britain Railway Station Cancellations from 1840 given by Bill Pipe at the meeting held on 23 
March. The accolade was made by Yvonne Wheatley FRPSL, giving the vote of thanks for a display 
of a remarkable and comprehensive assembly of covers. 
 
As Yvonne explained, with ‘often just one cover known’, bringing together this material was no 
easy task, especially as invariably the covers feature very clear postmarks. 
 
In replying, Bill stated that giving this display had been a ‘special, absolute pleasure’, a delight 
to be able to show members ‘his passion’, one that all thoroughly enjoyed. 
 
Those wishing to visit The Royal Philatelic Society London at 41 Devonshire Place, London W1G 
6JY, or be a guest at one of its meetings, are asked to contact the Administrative Office (020 
7486 1044). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(28 March 2017)                                                

 
Frank Walton RDP, FRPSL, President of The Royal Philatelic Society London 

(left), thanks Bill Pipe for his display. 
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